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Tuesday 21st April 2020 

Hello Year 2, 

How are you?  I hope that you are all still washing your 

hands and enjoying the sunshine! I am missing you all 

very much and looking forward to seeing you again. I bet 

you’ve all got really tall and probably have long, grey 

beards by now      !  

I have been busy planning things for when we can go back 

to school. I have also been painting my hall and stairs so 

my hair has lots of bits of white paint in it now. It looks 

like I’ve been out in a snowstorm! I haven’t seen my friends 

for a little while because we are all staying safe but we 

talk and text each other all the time! Mrs Byrom said to 

say hello and she hopes that you are OK, too. I did have a 

cheeky visitor prowling around my garden today. Here is a 

picture of him. I wonder what his name is and where he 

lives? 

 

I would love to know what you are all getting up to so 

please write back and let me know!  

Love from, 

Miss Aitchison  


